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Sir Arthur Currie»

until now has been necessitated by the recent Provincial Elections 
and the holidays, as well as by the completion of our Board as ex­
plained in my letter of July 27th.

We have had several cases of attempted "imposition" 
but without avail. In dealing with these our Funeral Director, 
Mr. Burgess, as in all the branches of our work, has been of the 
greatest service to the Fund.

The visit of Dr. Abbott and myself to Montreal at the 
end of April was mœ t interesting and useful. The hospitality atod 
kindly greeting extended to us* by Headquarters#were mraoh appreciated.
___ visit I subsequently made to Ottawa and Kingston is likely to
lead to definite action in the interests of the Fund. Mr. Frank 
Beard of Hope Chambers, Ottawa, has consented to act as Secretary- 
Treasurer for the Committee or Branch that may be formed for that
district.

The

le are receiving further promises of co-operation from^L°L%rin°^and so to a large increase of membership and funds.

I am, dear Sir Arthur,
Tour obedient servant,

Secretary-Treasurer,
Ontario Provincial Headquarters 
LAST POST FUND.
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